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LOCAL GOVERNMENT PENSION SCHEME

SURRENDERS OF PENSION – REGULATION 33

Dear Andy,

Further to recent correspondence, with my colleague Peter Noonan, in relation to the above issue I have attached the latest draft of GAD Guidance on the surrenders of pension option available to members under Regulation 33 of the LGPS.

I apologise for the delay in responding, but as you can see the attached tables and guidance are very comprehensive.  Although this warning is contained in point 6 of the guidance note anyway GAD feels that it is worth re-iterating the fact that there is a significant financial risk in allowing surrenders of pension in cases where the member does not have normal life expectancy.  It might be worth making this point again in the covering letter to the employer’s organisation when the tables are eventually issued.

I trust this is satisfactory, but I would be happy to answer any queries you, or any of the employers, might have.

Yours sincerely

Noel Mulvihill

Actuary, Public Sector Pensions
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